
U.S. Department 
of Transportation 

Federal.Hlghway 
Administration 

Mr. Ben Wizner 
American Civil Liberties Union Foundation 
125 Broad Street, 18th FL. 
New York, NY 10004-2400 

Dear Mr. Wizner: 

October 11,2012 

Refer To: HCC-40 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, D.C. 20590 

ForA Control Number: 2013-0014A 

This letter is in response to your correspondence dated September 27, 2012, appealing a response 
letter by the Federal Highway Administration (FHW A) Office of Operations dated 
September 17,2012. Your appeal was received in this office on October 10,2012, and has been 
assigned FOrA Control Number 2013-0014A. 

The FHW A is currently working on your request which requires consultation with other 
components of the Agency. The Agency's response will be forwarded to you as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions with regard to this matter, please feel free to contact me at 
202-366-0948. 

Sincerely, 

Ronald E. Gagno 
FHW A FO IA Specialist 

cc: HOP 
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